
 

HARWICH BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

ADOPTING NOISE BY-LAW STANDARD FOR ENTERTAINMENT LICENSES 

ADOPTING UNIFORM HOURS OF ENTERTAINMENT 

November 14, 2016 
 
The Harwich Board of Selectmen will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, November 14, 2016, 

no earlier than 6:30 PM during their regularly scheduled meeting.  This hearing will be held in 

the Donn B. Griffin Room located at Town Hall, 732 Main Street, Harwich for the purpose of 

discussing adopting the Noise By-Law standard for entertainment licenses and adopting 

uniform hours of entertainment along the Route 28 corridor in Harwich Port.  All members of 

the public having an interest in this topic are cordially invited to attend the public hearing and 

provide information and testimony relevant to these proposals.   
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